Notice for Classes VI to XlI
27.8.2024
Dear Parents,

This is to bring to your kind notice that the
examinations scheduled for tomorrow,
Wednesday 28.08.2024, has been postponed
to Monday, 09.09.2024 due to some

unavoidable circumstances.

Tomorrow, Wednesday, 28.08.2024 will be a

study leave.
Thanking you

Mr. L. Emmanuel
Principal & Secretary

Methodist School, Dankuni
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